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End of term round up!! 

 
Well, here we are at the end of the Spring term – this one really seems 
to have flown by! 
With the Easter break approaching, it sounds like lots of you are 
travelling both overseas and within the U.K. Hopefully the weather will 
be kind, wherever you are going! 
 
The children have continued to work extremely hard and I’m sure you 
will agree that this was evident in their books when you came along to 
our recent parents’ evenings. They are definitely ready for and deserve 
a lovely Easter break – and some chocolate! 
 
There will be no homework over the Easter break other than regular 
reading and a new spelling list for a test on the first Friday back (April 
25th) 
 
Changes to P.E. for the next half term: 
Thursday will remain the same – outdoor multi sports. 
Friday morning – Indoor skills with Gordon Fearn.  
Children may come to school in their P.E. kit on a Friday morning if 
they wish to (especially if they also have cross country at lunchtime) 
Please make sure your child has appropriate kit for each session. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful Easter, whatever you may be doing, and 
I look forward to welcoming your children back to school on Tuesday 
22nd April 2025!  
 
Thank you once again for your continued support and so many kind 
comments this term. 
 

Happy Easter! 
 

Mrs Gilbey. 

Staff: 
Mrs Gilbey – Beech Class Teacher  
Additional support - Mrs Smith                
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